To,

The Executive Secretary
AAJVS
Port Blair

Sub: permission to leave school hostel-reg
Sir,

I am to state that Kumar Eraph and Kumar Olake are studying in
class 11% at Vivekananda Kendra, Port Blair. There examination has been
completed and there result will be declared later this month. Therefore,
they are to be sent to Strait island till result are declared.

It is therefore requested to kindly accord permission to take them to
Strait island by ferry boat on 09/03/2013.
Thanking you,
Yours faithfully
Port Blair dated 8/03/2013 S——
(O —

(Thong)
Great Andamanese




